


The world around us poses tough competition
for our affections and attention. We can be
easily distracted by the meaningless things. We
may compromise our faith to fit in. And we can
even hide who we are in Christ to avoid
persecution. Sometimes we are just not sure
where God fits in our lives.

How do we refocus our lives to put Jesus first?

In this 7-part series, pastor Willian Subash takes
us through the seven letters written to seven
churches in the book of Revelation. Each letter
had a specific message and instruction to first
century churches which still speak truth to us
today. The caution and encouragement in each
letter calls us to persevere in following Christ. 



On the following pages you will find all of the
information needed to go through the 7 Words
Life Group Material. There are corresponding
videos that can be accessed through our
"RightNow Media" account with the church. If you
don't have an account, simply go to
rightnowmedia.org/Account/Invite/BrackenRidge
BaptistChurch. After creating an account simply
search "Revelation: Learning From The 7
Churches" to access the 7 weeks or click HERE if
viewing on your computer.

If you are unable for some reason to access the
material through these different means, please
simply email office@brbc.org.au or call 07 3261
5045.

Accessing The Material

http://rightnowmedia.org/Account/Invite/BrackenRidgeBaptistChurch
https://www.rightnowmedia.org/Content/Series/381950



























































